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There are already costs for tires when purchasing and fees to dispose of used tires. 

Those fees are to assist in the cost of tire disposal. This tax is discriminatory for 

those low wage earners as well as those that must drive in rural areas where there is 

no mass transit, or at least limited mass transit.  

 

This also becomes a huge burden on companies that have their own trucks to deliver 

products. Even if we contracted for delivery of products, this tax would be passed on 

to us, as no trucking company, especially in this market, are able to absorb these 

costs.  

 

I STRONGLY urge a NO on this tax. 


